
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Feb 5th              
 

 

Badminton Open Gyms 
Run this Month 

 

Tuesday Feb 6th           
 

Division Town Hall Event  
6:30 to 8:15 pm in the 

Victoria Park High School 
Gym 

 
 

 
Drama Academy 

Meeting the Drama 
room Tuesday at Lunch 

with Mr. Frewin 

Thursday Feb 8th   
 
 

 

Friday Feb 9th           
 

Last Day for  
Add/Drop of classes 

for semester 2 

Monday Feb 12th              
 

 

Gr. 9 Ski Trip Meeting for 
those who signed up 

Lunch Time in the Large 
Lecture Theater 

Tuesday Feb 13th           
 

 
 
 

Lunch time in the Small 
Lecture Theater with  

Mr. Sawyer 

Wednesday Feb 14th                
 

 

Thursday Feb 15th   
 
 

Deadline to Order 
Your Yearbook 

through School Cash 
Online 

Friday Feb 16th           
 

 

Monday Feb 19th              
 

 

 
Family Day 

 

No School  

Tuesday Feb 20th           
 

 
Reading Break 

 

No School 

Wednesday Feb 21st                 
 

 
Reading Break 

 

No School 

Thursday Feb 22nd   
 

 
Teachers Convention 

 

No School 

Friday Feb 23rd           
 

 
Teachers Convention 

 

No School 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

For the week of 
 

February 5th, 2024 

 

NEWS 

!!!     Division Town Hall This Tuesday    !!! 
 

Lethbridge School Division will be hosting it’s annual Town Hall 
event on Tuesday, February 6th between 6:30 and 8:15 pm in 
the Victoria Park High School Gym.  The purpose of the event is 
to seek feedback to assist the division in planning for the future.   
 

Anyone interested in participating can register through the 
division website, or by reaching out to Mr. Pallett directly.   
 

Click here to register on the Division website 
 

https://lethbridgesd.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1I9i8Dq3jytSUhU


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Textbook Return 
The Textbook Center will be open daily from 8:00 am to noon during the exam break for students to 
return their textbooks.  We want students to have access to their books and to use them to help them 
study for exams right up until their final exam date.  However, we would also request that students 
return their books on the morning of their final exam so they can be prepped for next semester classes.  
PLEASE NOTE – Students will not be issued new textbooks next semester until their old ones have 
been returned (or arrangements have been made to paid for lost or damaged books) 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade 12 Grad Applications  
Grad check and Grad applications are now being accepted.  
Grad applications are due by March 22nd.  It is very 
important to that ALL grade 12 students who plan on 
convocating need to make their grad application so that 
they will have a cap and gown and can receive tickets to 
the event.   
 
WHAT:   Graduation Application 
WHEN:   Due March 22nd 2024 
WHERE:   Scan the QR Code to make you application 
WHY:  So that you will be added to the Convocation list 

 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


